
Jurist in Residence Letter:
For Judges Handling Child Protective Services Cases

​July  1 9, 201 8

Save the Date: 2018 Child Welfare Judges Conference

The Children’s Commission, in partnership with the Texas Center for the Judiciary, will
host the 11 th  Annual Child Welfare Judges Conference at the Sheraton Austin Georgetown
Hotel and Conference Center in Georgetown, Texas on November 12 – 14, 2018. 

As in years past, the conference will offer continuing education credits.

Please stay tuned for additional announcements regarding the conference agenda and
registration details.
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I f you are a  judge handl ing CPS cases  and have ques"ons , please contact the Chi ldren's  Commiss ion
at chi ldren@txcourts .gov. For a  complete l i s t of Juri s t in Res idence Le,ers , please vi s i t the Chi ldren's
Commi s s i on webpage. Informa"on provided by the Chi ldren’s  Commiss ion should not be read as  a
commentary by the Supreme Court of Texas  or any other court. For more informa"on about the
Chi ldren’s  Commiss ion, please vi s i t our webs i te.

Children's Commission | children@txcourts.gov | texaschildrenscommission.gov

STAY CONNECTED
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